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Friday 17th May 2019 

Dear Parents, Carers, Children and Governors,   

First Holy Communion  - This takes place this Sunday 19th May at 11am in the 
church.  We ask God to bless our Year 3 children, and 1 child from Year 6 as they start a new 
chapter in their faith life. Special thanks to Miss McKelvie and Mrs Kelleher who have 
prepared the children so well.  We hope you enjoy your special day children.   
 

Pop-Up Swimming Pool -    The pool is in place and will be ready for the 
swimmers on Monday.  If you received a letter about your child having swimming 
lessons please remember they need the following things in school every day next 

week :  Costume / hat/ towel /flip flops /dressing gown – Thank you.   
 

May Procession ~ Please try and come along to this lovely, traditional event led by the 
Y3 children in their First Holy Communion clothes. This will take place on Wednesday 
22nd May at 9.10am .  We will start in the school hall then process over to the church.  
Can children please bring flowers on that Monday to decorate Our Lady’s statue.  
Parents of Year 3 children – please come to the office after the May procession 

and take your child’s First Holy Communion clothes home for safe keeping.  The class will have 
a party in the afternoon so please send their party clothes and some party food. Thank you .  

 

Ellen James -  We have a visit from the author Ellen James on Monday. Ellen is a past pupil of Our 
Lady’s and she will talk to the children in assembly about her books and her memories of OLA. After that 
she will go to the KS2 classes and have a ‘Questions and Answer’ session.  Ellen will be selling signed 
books during lunchtime – if your child would like a signed book they cost £5 each – please send 
the money in an envelope on Monday.  

 

Stars of the Week : 
Congratulations to these wonderful SUPERSTARS who have shone this week:   They had ‘Tea 
with Mrs C’ this morning and shared with me their Maths and English books.                       
 

Reception –    At the zoo 
Year 1 –  Daisy  
Year 2 - Ryleigh     
Year 3-          Ella-Faith       
Year 4 -    Junior    
Year 5 -    Rawnaq    
Year 6-  ALL THE CLASS – for being brilliant during SATS          
 

Attendance: for the last week  - Well Done Year 3  -Party Popper Friday !!!!  
Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 
97% 98% 96% 100% 93% 99% 96% 
   



 

Reminder – The children break up from school on FRIDAY 24th MAY and return 
on MONDAY 3rd JUNE.   –a very short half term.  
 
 

Catholic Schools Football and Netball Rally -  Our two teams are all geared up to compete in 
the annual Catholic schools rally Wednesday 22nd May at the Xcel Centre.   
 

Girls Football – Our girls played really well yesterday against Templars but went down 2-1 .  A great 
display of strong defending from Marley-May who was voted Player of the Match by the other team.  
 

Netball Match – Fingers crossed for no rain next Thursday when our team take on Stoke Heath in the 
Coventry Netball Cup.  Good Luck !  
 

 

Twycross Zoo visit -  We hope our Reception class have a great time at Twycross 
Zoo today.  
 

Meeting for Year 5 parents -  We are currently planning ahead for the current Year 5 children to 
visit Dol y Moch when they are in Year 6 and also for their Confirmation – also when in Year 6. There will 
be a meeting on Wednesday 22nd May at 5pm in the Y5 classroom to share the plans with parents.  
 

Mrs Muntoni returns !  On Tuesday we welcome back Mrs Muntoni from  maternity leave – she will 
be working in Year 5 together with Mrs Finch.   
 

Art Exhibition -  Our Mini Vinnie team are organising an Art Exhibition next Thursday 23rd May. In the 
school hall. Children were invited to produce a piece of art and it will be put on display next week.   
 

Events for  May 2019  
Sunday 19th May – Year 3 First Holy Communion 11am in church  
Wednesday 22nd May – May procession time to be confirmed – led by 
Year 3  - please bring flowers  / pm Catholic schools football and 
netball rally at Xcel 
Friday 24th May – Break up for half term   
  

Governor Vacancies – We will be sending out the paperwork next week for parents to volunteer to 
become a school governor.  This is a very rewarding position and governors contribute so much to the school 
with their range of knowledge, skills and overall life experiences    If you are interested to find out a little 
more about what is involved in being a school governor, please give me a call.    
 

Week commencing 20th  May  2019 at a glance – ALL CLUBS FINISH AT 4.15PM except 
Singing on a Tuesday which is 4pm   
 

Date Time Activity Venue 
Monday  3.15pm  - 4.15pm Irish Dancing  with Miss Mary  Hall  
Tuesday  3.15pm  - 4.15pm  Sports Club Years 3 and 4 with Mr Shale  Field 

Singing club with Miss Ward  - 4pm finish  Y1 class 
Wednesday  9.10am  May procession  Church  

3.15pm – 4.15pm  Multi skills with Mr Shale  Astro pitch 
Thursday  3.15pm – 4.15pm Year 3 and 4 Football with  Mr Shale  Astro pitch  

3.15pm -4.15pm Netball     
Friday  9am  Celebration assembly  Hall  

 
Have a wonderful weekend  
 
Mrs Kate Connelly   
Headteacher  

May is the month of 
Mary our patron saint. 


